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Date: October 6, 2021 

Subject: Daily Student Health Screening Questionnaire

Dear Harper Woods Families, 

In an effort to carry out our due diligence as a district in regard to upholding the highest safety 
standards in our schools, it is imperative that parents facilitate the completion of the daily health 
screening questionnaire with their child that is emailed out by Central Office each morning prior to 
leaving their home for school. This questionnaire is used to assess whether students may be feeling ill or 
experiencing any signs and symptoms of illness, that could potentially lead to COVID-19 exposure in our 
schools. If your child is experiencing any of the symptoms mentioned in the questionnaire or was around 
anyone who tested positive for COVID-19, please do not send them to school. If they have been exposed 
to someone who tested positive for COVID-19, they should get tested and present a negative test result 
to their principal upon returning. If they feel ill, they should not return to school until they are symptom 
and fever free (less than 100.4° F) without the use of fever reducing medicine such as Tylenol or Motrin. 

Thank you again for your continued support, as we work collectively in making sure our schools are as 
safe as possible for our students and staff.

Sincerely,

Steven McGhee, Superintendent


